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Please read for 15 
minutes minimum of 
16 days each month 
and initial the boxes 
on the calendar 
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As our District Mantra this year is “Do 
It With Love,” we thought it would be a 
great idea to tie in that love across our 
community. We all love our hometown, 
whether it be the City of Newburgh, 
Town of Newburgh or Town of New 
Windsor. Many students’ parents, and 
even grandparents, went to the same 
schools that today’s scholars now attend! 

New Windsor Cantonment State Historic 
Site on Temple Hill Road is where the 

Continental Army under General George 
Washington spent the last winter and 
spring of the Revolutionary War. In Oc-
tober 1782, General Washington moved 
his northern army to New Windsor to 
establish winter quarters. Some 7,500 
soldiers and 500 women and children 
camped here. They  built nearly 600 log 
huts into a "cantonment.” It was at the 
New Windsor Cantonment that the cease 
fire orders were issued by Washington 

ending the eight-year War of Independ-
ence on April 19, 1783.  


